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This bulletin contains information on: 
 
 

 Frequently asked questions (FAQs) 

 MPs’ staff guidance 

 New payroll structure  

 Departing Members Area (DMA)  
  

Frequently asked questions (FAQs) 

We have created FAQs pages on the dedicated General Election section of our website to answer the 
most common dissolution and Winding Up questions.  

  
To view the dissolution FAQs, click here. 

  
To view the Winding Up FAQS, click here. 

MPs’ staff guidance 

We have produced a guidance document which provides  MPs’ staff answers to questions that they 
may have throughout the General Election period.  

To view the MPs’ staff guidance, click here.  

New payroll structure 
  
Due to changes within the payroll team, we have reassigned some MPs to a different payroll officer. 
Please check this webpage to ensure you have the correct direct line for your dedicated payroll 
officer.  

  

http://www.theipsa.org.uk/general-election/faqs/dissolution-faqs/
http://www.theipsa.org.uk/general-election/faqs/winding-up-faqs/
http://www.theipsa.org.uk/media/1981/ge-guidance-for-mps-staff.pdf
http://www.theipsa.org.uk/ipsa-for-mps/my-support/


Departing Members Area (DMA) 

To help departing members wind up their affairs, the House of Commons will again be running a 
Departing Members Area (DMA) after the General Election. We will contact all departing MPs by 
email to arrange a convenient time to meet us and the House HR service.  We will offer advice and 
guidance on all issues around Winding Up and help departing MPs take practical steps to completing 
the process.  

If you would like more information on what departing MPs can expect, click here. 
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